
May 15, 2023

Dear Parents,

I would like to begin by saying it has been a pleasure to have your child as part of the 8th grade
class at Banks Middle School. Time goes by fast and we are nearing the end of your child’s
time here!

I would like to inform you of the end of the year activities that have become enjoyable traditions
to honor completion of Middle School and promotion to High School.

Oaks Park - June 12th
● Students are eligible to participate if they are passing at least five classes are in good

behavioral standing.

8th Grade Promotion - June 13th
● All 8th graders are eligible to participate! Promotion will be at BMS at 6:30

Last day of school for 8th graders - June 13th

Sincerely,
Darla Waite-Larkin
Principal
************************************************************************************************

PERMISSION SLIP FOR OAKS PARK
Date - June 12, 2023
Cost - $25.00

Students will leave for Oaks Park at 8:30am and return to school at 2:30pm. Students must
ride the bus to and from. Lunch is provided.

Students failing to comply with school rules during activities will need to be picked up by
parents.

Student Name: _____________________________________________________

Parent Signature____________________________________________________



*Please return this form and the $25.00 fee to the office as soon as possible.


